
 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

 

July 19, 2019 

 

Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer  

Department of Public Utilities 

1 South Station, 5th Floor 

Boston, MA  02110 

 

Re: D.P.U. 19-07 – Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its Own 

Motion into Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail 

Electric Competitive Supply Market  

 

Dear Mr. Wade: 

Pursuant to the request of the Department of Public Utilities for comments on the tables provided 

with the July 2, 2019 Hearing Officer Memorandum in the above-referenced proceeding, please 

find enclosed the Comments of the Retail Energy Supply Association re Revised Tables. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Joey Lee Miranda 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOEY LEE MIRANDA 
 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT 06103-3597 

Main (860) 275-8200 

Fax (860) 275-8299 

jmiranda@rc.com 

Direct (860) 275-8227 

 

Also admitted in District of Columbia and 

Massachusetts 

 

 

  


